***TO BE PUBLISHED***
Minutes for the Woodburn City Council Meeting on January 2, 2024:

The meeting began at 7:00pm with the Pledge of Allegiance. In attendance was Mayor Kelsey, Clerk-Treasurer Hileman, SI (Superintendent) Walls as well as CM (Council Members) Sarrazine, Gerig, Watts, Gentz and Graber. 

Chief's Report: Not Present.

Superintendent's Report: Nothing to report.

Mayor's Report: The mayor began by welcoming the newly elected council members to their positions. At 7:02 the mayor opened the public hearing on Ordinance 23-1421. No comments were made. At 7:03 the mayor closed the public hearing. 

Clerk-Treasurer's Report: The minutes from the previous meeting were presented. After Review, CM Watts moved to accept as presented, seconded by CM Gerig, all in favor. 
Presenting Ordinance 23-1421:
CM Watts moved to read by title only, CM Gerig seconded, all in favor. 
After read CM Gerig moved to accept reading, seconded by CM Sarrazine, all in favor. 
CM Watts Moved to adopt, Seconded by CM Sarrazine, all in favor. 


Councilmen's Report: 
CM Watts wanted to discuss what kind of agreement the city has made with former Clerk-Treasurer, Tim Cummins, regarding him giving professional services to the city for helping the newly elected Clerk-Treasurer. He was informed that Tim would be billing the city as a contractor at the end of the month for all services rendered in January. 

Audience: Nothing to report, none present. 

CM Sarrazine moved to adjourn the meeting, second by CM Graber, all present in favor. Meeting was adjourned at 7:10pm.

Go to www.cityofwoodburn.org to see previously approved minutes and recent community news.
